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March 5, 2025 

Anne-Marie Norio 
Office of the Regional Clerk 
Niagara Region 
1815 Sir Isaac Brock Way 
Thorold, Ontario  L2V 4T7 

Sent Via Email 

Re:  Town of Pelham Vacant Regional Council Seat 

At its regular meeting on March 5, 2025, the Council of the Town of Pelham considered 
Staff Report 2025-0067 – Options to Fill the Vacant Niagara Regional Council Seat for the 
Balance of the 2022-2026 Term and subsequently passed the following motion: 

BE IT RESOLVED THAT Council receive Report 2025-0067, Options to Fill the 
Vacant Niagara Regional Council Seat for the Balance of the 2022-2026 Term, 
for information; 

AND THAT the Town of Pelham vacancy on Niagara Regional Council be filled 
through appointment by call for applications. 

At this time, we plan to post the application for a 10-day period beginning March 10, 2025, 
with applications presented to Council on March 26, 2025. Council reserves the right to 
request presentations from applicants on April 16, 2025, or at a special meeting of their 
choosing prior to that date. A recommended candidate will be communicated prior to your 
deadline of April 18, 2025. 

Please contact our office should you require any additional information. 

Yours truly, 

Sarah Leach 
Town Clerk 
/jl 
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